
Minutes from 3/13/24 Sugar Hill Broadband Committee meeting 
Via Zoom 
Attending: Carol Miller - consultant, Doug Evelyn, Michael Morley, Tim Egan, Margo Connors 
Guests: Mike Jennings and Alyssa Clemson from NH Electric COOP 
 
Electric COOP representatives described broadband services that will soon be available to customers: 
Conexon is ISP provider. There will be 3 tiers for residential and business services. No contract required for 
residential, one year contract required for businesses. 
Free installation. Telephone option. 
Town of Sugar Hill should be complete by end of March, beginning of April. 
                                    SIGN UP AT   nhbroadband.com  
       
Consolidated Communications’ Fidium Fiber will not be up and running until 3rd quarter of 2025. 
Most important for community members to pre-register/sign up as soon as possible!  
The more people that sign up, the better CCI engineers can anticipate needs and locations. 
                                    SIGN UP AT  fidiumfiber.com/fiber-locations 
                                            1 844 968-7224 
 
Committee reviewed Mike’s maps of sensitive viewsheds that will be shared with both Electric COOP and 
CCI. Thank you, Mike, for your careful review!! 
 
Carol will forward more information to put on the Sugar Hill website and in the newsletter. People should let 
the town know if they have trouble pre-registering. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Margo Connors 
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